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Bright   Arrow   Parent   Message  
 
Thank   you   for   registering   your   students   for   their   visit   to   KS   next   week.    Here   is   what   you   need   to   know   for   that   visit.  

 
1) Screening   -   Please   ensure   that   a�   students   coming   to   school   have   no   fever,   cough,   sore   throat   or   shortness   of  

breath.    Sta�   wi�   screen   students   as   they   arrive   @   KS  
 

2) What   to   Bring   -   Students   should   bring   a   ��ed   water   bottle   (there   is   no   access   to   water   fountains   at   this   time)   
- Students   can   bring   their   own   snack   and   writing   supplies  

 
3) Arrival   

- Students   can   come   to   school   by   bike,   walking   or   having   a   parent   drive   them.    Last   names   A-K   please   drop   o�  
at   9:20,   last   names   L-Z   at   9:30.    Those   with   afternoon   appointments   come   in   at   1:00.  
 

- If   it   is   not   raining   -   students   should   be   dropped   o�   along   Friesen   Ave   to   be   organized   in   the   bus   loop.   
- If   it   is   raining   -   students   wi�   be   asked   to   enter   through   the   parking   lot   door   and   make   their   way   into   the  

gym   to   be   organized   there.   
 

4) Social   Distancing   Protocols   -   One   of   the   important   goals   of   this   visit   to   school   is   to   teach   students   how   to   practice  
social   distancing   at   school.    We   wi�   work   to   teach   them   how   to   do   this   in   an   atmosphere   that   is   welcoming   and  
reassuring.    
 

5) Cleaning   -   Mr   Roy   is   fo�owing   rigorous   cleaning   protocols.    
- Frequently   touched   surfaces   are   being   cleaned   repeatedly   throughout   the   day  
- Additional   sta�   have   been   hired   to   thoroughly   clean   the   school   each   evening  

 
Lastly,   I   would   like   to   announce   that   Mr.   Joel   Bergen,   our   Vice   Principal,   has   been   hired   to   be   the   Principal   of   KS   next   year.  
Congratulations   to   Mr   Bergen.    We   wish   you   a�   the   best.  


